
 
 

 

 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

PRIVACY ADVISORY BOARD 
  

  

DATE:  January 3, 2025   

TO:  Honorable Members  

FROM:  Member Ike Anyanetu, Chair 

SUBJECT: Privacy Advisory Board – ADJOURNED 

 

 

The Privacy Advisory Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, January 9, 2025, at 5:30 

p.m. has been adjourned. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on 

February 20, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. 

For further information please contact Kohta Zaiser, Council Affairs Advisor for 

Mayor Todd Gloria and Privacy Advisory Board Staff Liaison, at 

ZaiserK@sandiego.gov or (619) 236-6330. 
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